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Teacher Update Number 11 – August 8th 2009 
 

In this issue: 
• Seminar 4 Challenge Responses 
• Seminar 5 Information 
• Student lists – a further reminder  

 
 

Seminar 4 – Student Challenge Responses 
Thank you to the teachers who have encouraged their students to put responses to the challenge 
questions onto the wiki.  Feedback on those responses will continue to be posted this week.  Please 
remind your students that they can respond to the feedback – even if it is just to thank the scientists! 
 
If your students are working on these in class, we would be interested to read copies of their work.  
Please email ligginsinfo@auckland.ac.nz to discuss.  
 

 

Seminar 5 Information 
Seminar 5 student paper and pre-seminar questions are posted.  We are trialling putting the post 
seminar questions up later.  They will be posted at the end of this week.   

 
Student Lists 
A reminder that if you would like your students to be sent the student updates directly via email, 
please send an excel spreadsheet list of students to ligginsinfo@auckland.ac.nz using the following 
format:  surname |  Name |email 
 
 
 
 

 
 

LENScience 
Bringing Schools and Scientists Together 

http://lens.auckland.ac.nz 
 

 

mailto:ligginsinfo@auckland.ac.nz�
mailto:ligginsinfo@auckland.ac.nz�
http://lens.auckland.ac.nz/�

